ACKNOWLEDGEMENT OF RECEIPT OF OWNER OBJECTION/Sole Owner

(March 2009) 

DATE


NAME

ADDRESS

CITY, STATE ZIP

Dear NAME: 

We have received your notarized statement of objection to listing NAME OF PROPERTY/ADDRESS in the National Register of Historic Places.  If the State Historic Preservation Officer and Historic Preservation Review Committee consider the property meets the National Register criteria, your statement of objection will accompany the nomination form to the Keeper of the Register.  Because you are the sole owner of the property and have objected to its listing in the National Register of Historic Places, the Keeper will, as indicated in our initial notification dated DATE, make a “Determination of Eligibility.”  This does not constitute a listing in the National Register.  Private property cannot be listed in the National Register when the majority of owners object to the designation. 

We will notify you of decisions regarding the nomination.  If you have questions, please do not hesitate to contact us.  

Sincerely, 

CLG CONTACT PERSON

TITLE

